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***Wednesday 24  September - 10am – 2.30pm*** th

in the Kilmore Hotel Cavan

Cavan County Childcare Committee is planning to host a Childcare
Careers Fair Day on Wednesday, 24th September 2025, from
10:00am to 2:30pm in the Kilmore Hotel, Cavan.

There are several key reasons behind organising this event:
Ongoing challenges in recruiting new staff within the childcare sector
Bringing together all organisations involved in the Early Years sector
under one roof, including Cavan Monaghan ETB, Cavan Institute,
DSP, and others
Providing an opportunity for students and DSP clients to speak
directly with relevant organisations
Supporting Early Years services in connecting with potential new
team members
Encouraging individuals to consider a career in the Early Years and
childcare sector
Raising awareness and promoting the role of childminders and the
childminding sector

We would greatly appreciate your support in hosting a stand on
the day.

Please complete this MS Forms if you think you can place a stand
on the 24  September. Even if you can only do the morning/or
from 12pm onwards that’s fine.

th

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C4y0DWGPjECduKAYe3XWLFNZ7h6kuCxBlw6CT-ANBR1UQk9SR0lKQVA4QThURkNBMDZCQVlEWUo2Sy4u


This training will introduce the diversity, equality and inclusion
charter and guidelines for the Early Years sector. It will focus on
providing an inclusive environment and using the anti-bias
approach, support given to develop inclusion policy. As part of
your ECCE contract (in the AIM appendix 2 Level 1) providers
must participate in the Diversity, Equality and Inclusion Charter
and Guidelines.

Schedule for the following training:

Saturday 27th September 9.30 – 4pm with lunch included
Tuesday 30th September 6.30 - 9.30 with light refreshments
Tuesday 7th October 6.30 – 9.30 with light refreshments

Please note: Full attendance at all three sessions is required in
order to complete the training.
If the training is oversubscribed, priority will be given to services
who have not yet completed any DEI training.
 
Please follow this link to register for all three sessions:
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/825024108317?aff=oddtdtcreator

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/825024108317?aff=oddtdtcreator


Saturday, 1th October 2025
 10:00 AM – 4:30 PM
The Always Children First Foundation training raises
awareness of Child Protection and Welfare in the Early Years
sector. This six-hour session, facilitated by Cavan CCC, helps
participants understand safeguarding and reporting
concerns.

Prerequisite: Participants must complete the Tusla E-
Learning Children First Programme (within the last 12
months) and the Tusla Mandated Persons E-Learning (new
from 2024).
Certificates must be sent to CCC before training.

 Access training here:
Children First E-Learning
Mandated Persons E-Learning
 
Follow this link to register:
Saturday, 1th October 2025
 10:00 AM – 4:30 PM

https://www.tusla.ie/children-first/children-first-e-learning-programme/
https://www.tusla.ie/children-first/mandated-persons/mandated-person-role-and-responsibilities-elearning-module/
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440974095309?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440974095309?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440974095309?aff=oddtdtcreator


Cavan CCC invites early years educators to attend two interactive
workshops on the updated Aistear 2024 framework.
Workshop 1 explores the revised vision and principles, while Workshop 2
focuses on the themes, aims, and learning goals.
 
Join us for a two-part interactive workshop on the updated Aistear 2024
framework.
Workshop 1: Vision & Principles – Tuesday, 14 October, 6:30 PM – 8:30
PM
Workshop 2: Themes & Learning Goals – Tuesday, 21 October, 6:30 PM –
8:30 PM
 
Workshop 1: Vision & Principles
 Tuesday, 14 October  6:30 PM – 8:30 PM
This session will explore the updated principles of Aistear and highlight the
key changes to the framework’s vision and values.
Workshop 2: Themes of Aistear
 – Tuesday, 21 October,  6:30 PM – 8:30 PM
This session will focus on the themes, aims, and learning goals in the
revised Aistear framework.
 
By registering for this ticket, you confirm your attendance at both
sessions.
Limited to 20 participants and 2 people per service – early booking
advised!

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440982440269?aff=oddtdtcreator 

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440982440269?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/1440982440269?aff=oddtdtcreator


AIM Level 7 Plus & Non-term applications will open for
applications on Monday 30 June. 

Pobal will release further information and guidance on
that date. 

QIPP Report Template 2024/2025QIPP Report Template 2024/2025
QIPP report template 2024/2025 is available for completion
on cfcrrs.ie. 

Services are strongly encouraged to complete the end-of-year
QIPP report by Thursday 31 July 2025. The final deadline for
completion is Tuesday 30 September 2025. 

A QIPP Technical Guidance Video: How to Complete a QIPP
Report is available here  

http://www.cfcrrs.ie/
https://vimeo.com/1090436536?share=copy


National Parents Council are offering information sessions
for parents to support a smooth transition between pre-
school and primary school.  

The free online webinars will run during the week of 30
June 2025. Please share the poster attached with relevant
parents. 

Earlier this week, Department of Children, Disability &
Equality published the Early Years Sectoral e-Bulletin. 

You can access the document here: June 2025 Early
Years Sectoral E-Bulletin

Transition for Preschool to Primary School
Information session for Parents

Transition for Preschool to Primary School
Information session for Parents

https://e.sensorpro.net/run/v3.aspx?m=Y53VU17NC8tdwQuvVP%2F%2BHsfXoDo4yFH7kkEa%2Ftb%2FpGnNohAoqnF4%2BlNIt0qXL9fLlRkBuqn3haQ%3D_zes7_zwht
https://e.sensorpro.net/run/v3.aspx?m=Y53VU17NC8tdwQuvVP%2F%2BHsfXoDo4yFH7kkEa%2Ftb%2FpGnNohAoqnF4%2BlNIt0qXL9fLlRkBuqn3haQ%3D_zes7_zwht
https://e.sensorpro.net/run/v3.aspx?m=Y53VU17NC8tdwQuvVP%2F%2BHsfXoDo4yFH7kkEa%2Ftb%2FpGnNohAoqnF4%2BlNIt0qXL9fLlRkBuqn3haQ%3D_zes7_zwht


We encourage all services to check the Early Years
register  or  School Age register or your current Tusla
certificate to confirm your current registration date. 

Services are required to complete a registration
renewal every 3 years. Services are required to have a
completed application submitted on the Tusla portal 2
months before the expiry of the current registration date. 

Tusla facilitate registration renewals up to 6 months in
advance of the current registration date. It is advised
that you apply for updated Garda Vetting in a timely
manner. 

Due to the recently implemented changes to Garda
Vetting procedures, the process may take extra time. 

You can access details of the new Garda Vetting
procedures here. 

Further information on the registration renewal process
can be accessed on the Tusla early years registration
renewal webpage 

https://www.tusla.ie/services/preschool-services/early-years-providers/register-of-early-years-services-by-county/
https://www.tusla.ie/services/preschool-services/early-years-providers/register-of-early-years-services-by-county/
https://www.tusla.ie/uploads/content/External_Register_School_Age.pdf
https://www.tusla.ie/early-years-inspectorate/garda-vetting-applications/
https://www.tusla.ie/services/preschool-services/early-years-providers/early-years-re-registration/
https://www.tusla.ie/services/preschool-services/early-years-providers/early-years-re-registration/


The Deparment of Children, Disability and Equality
(DCDE) have asked to share the following information and
resources with parents and families:
Let’s get Ready helps to prepare children for pre-school
and has lots of useful information on:

Starting pre-school
Starting primary school
Information for families with children of disabilities.
Information resources.

Let’s Play Ireland  is an annual government-led campaign
designed to remind everyone, young and old, of the
fundamental importance of play. It has tonnes of
information on:

Types of Play
Rainy day ideas
Messy play ideas
Family fun ideas and free outdoor and indoor
adventures
Family events throughout the summer

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.ie%2Fen%2Fdepartment-of-children-disability-and-equality%2Fcampaigns%2Flets-get-ready%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C028b84b3431b4f381f8308dd9f58ed5f%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638841926510234724%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aQBTMV0EC4fJXYA6axtxWOFjzeJShKCqnLKzDdayJ40%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.ie%2Fen%2Fdepartment-of-children-disability-and-equality%2Fcampaigns%2Flets-play-ireland%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cadmin%40cavanccc.ie%7C028b84b3431b4f381f8308dd9f58ed5f%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638841926510247630%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CDdn44FkQ2eGRdOFp9r8ssYxpjYgBeNcnR0TwA1kP0E%3D&reserved=0


We encourage all community childcare services to check out the latest edition of
the Cavan Community ENews. Compiled weekly by Cavan Public Participation
Network (PPN), this newsletter features updates from over 500 local groups,
partner agencies, and funders. It’s a useful resource for staying informed about local
initiatives, events, and supports that may benefit the families you work with. 

Click here to view this week’s edition.

https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-23-5-25
https://www.cavanppn.ie/post/cavan-community-enews-27-6-25


Covid Case Advice 
Please see below links to relevant
information:

Preventing the spread of covid
19 in school or childcare - HSE 

Management of Infectious
Disease in Childcare Facilities
and Other Childcare Settings
(2012)   

General Covid-19 queries:
Contact HSE on 1800 700
700 between 8 am and 8 pm
Monday to Friday and 9 am - 5
pm Saturday and Sunday / HSE
Covid 19 

Don’t forget to follow
us on Facebook to

keep up to date with
everything Childcare

related! 

As usual, if you have
any queries or
questions, please do
not hesitate to
contact us on: 
Tel: 049 436 5856 
Email:
admin@cavanccc.ie 

Regards, Cavan
County Childcare
Committee

Remember you can also send on any
job vacancies you have and anything

else about your service that you
would like us to share to:

admin@cavanccc.ie 

BAD JOKE OF THE WEEK!!

Husband: I just had my Physical today
and the doctor says I’m a Beast!

Wife: No, dear, he said you’re obese...

https://www.facebook.com/Cavancountychildcarecommittee
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2Fpreventing-the-spread%2Fchild-returning-to-school-or-childcare%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815615951%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NyHmhiZNsx7JXH6eEZFktOovHHYnM1ZBY3brFp%2FF3vw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hpsc.ie%2Fa-z%2Flifestages%2Fchildcare%2FFile%2C13444%2Cen.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815623257%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=keiv0t2FlZAkUJMRh%2B%2BKs%2FP0MBVo4FYHJwTK%2FAI9%2BHU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815632538%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIhrsdzQB23ppWClt9I5kuWZdfHTjrXzM%2BFsWGv%2BRBE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.hse.ie%2Fconditions%2Fcovid19%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary%40cavanccc.ie%7C4da86987c03a4f69d7cc08dc86d1146c%7C0db48c0b8f61408c9db8a0187b75d62c%7C0%7C0%7C638533479815632538%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DIhrsdzQB23ppWClt9I5kuWZdfHTjrXzM%2BFsWGv%2BRBE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/Cavancountychildcarecommittee
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